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GIRL SCOUT OF THE PHILIPPINES TRAINING FOR TRAINERS COURSE

In reference to the attached letter from Ms. Angelita A. Manalili, Regional
Executive Director, Girl Scouts of the Philippines, Central Luzon Region, the field is
hereby informed of the above-captioned activity slated on March 29-April 1, 2023, at
Central Luzon Region Program and Training Center, Brgy. Old Anupul, McArthur
Highway, Bamban, Tarlac.

Anent to this, troop leaders from NCR are hereby informed to coordinate with the
Girl Scouts of the Philippines for the details of the said activity.

Immediate and wide dissemination is hereby desired.

For more information, please contact:

Ms. Angelita A. Manalili
Regional Executive Director
Girl Scouts of the Philippines
Central Luzon Region

(045) 925 0572

0917 623 4531 (Globe)
gsp_clro@yahoo.com

Encl.: As sgt~¢~1
Misamis St. Bago Bantay. Quezon City
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GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINEé

Central Luzon Region
Bamban, Tarlac

February 21, 2023

DR. WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO il
Regional Director

Department of Education — NCR
Misamis St., Bago Bantay

Quezon City

SIR:

The Girl Scouts of the Philippines, Central Luzon Region will hold its Regional Training School on
March 29 - April 1, 2023, Wednesday to Saturday. The Training for Trainers Course, a 4 days in-
person training will be offered. This will be held at the Central Luzon Region Program and Training

Center, Brgy. Old Anupul, McArthur Highway, Bamban, Tarlac.

This training program will be participated in by Troop Leaders from the nineteen (19) Councils
of Central Luzon Region, Metro Manila, National Capital Region and Region IV-A.

In this connection, we have the honor to request from your good office to grant permission to
the Troop Leaders to participate in the regional activity/training.

We anticipate for your support to the Girl Scouting activities of the region.

Thank you very much and GOD BLESS.
Very truly yours,

ANGELITA A. MANALILI
Regional Executive Director
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